
 
 

 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                      Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 

barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
December 1, 2010 
 
 
RESS and Overnight Courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON     M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0008 – Ontario Power Generation Inc.  Payment Amounts for  

Prescribed Facilities 
 

In accordance with the provisions of Procedural Order No. 13, Ontario Power 
Generation’s (OPG) responses to JX2.4, J3.5, J4.8, J4.9, J4.11, J4.12, J5.1, J5.4, 
J5.5, J5.6, J5.7, J5.10, J5.13, J6.1, J10.1 and J10.8 undertakings was ordered to be 
considered confidential as requested by OPG in its correspondence dated November 
19, 2010, pending submissions of Board Staff and parties and a final decision of the 
OEB. 
 
Procedural Order No. 13 provided that Board Staff and parties could deliver 
submissions on OPG’s request for confidential treatment of the undertaking responses 
by Wednesday, December 1, 2010.  No submissions in this regard were delivered. 
 
By this letter, OPG requests that the OEB provide that OPG’s responses to the above 
undertakings remain confidential for the reasons set out in OPG’s request of November 
19, 2010. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc: Charles Keizer Torys LLP 
 Carlton Mathias OPG 

EB-2010-2008 Intervenors 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


